AGM

Welcome everybody to the 112th AGM of the Old Camdenians Club. It’s good to be able to meet up again in the flesh and to renew old acquaintances. 

You will know that since we last met we have lost several OCs, our friends and colleagues, among them Eric Meyer, Alan Cornelius, Robert Pinker, George Panayi, Brian Marston, Pierre Curtis, Mike Denyer, Paul Smith and Peter Sims. Before we get down to business, I would like us now to observe a minute’s silence in remembrance of those we have lost…

Thank you. Now, down to business. Ray, apologies for absence? Matters arising from the last AGM? That AGM was of course held on Zoom, and we have to thank Ray for setting up and running the Zoom account so we can carry on our business during lockdowns. We’ve also used it for committee meetings and will continue to do so. It’s turned out to be very convenient and has worked well, sometimes quite amusing as we get to grips with Zoom etiquette. We haven’t quite generated the excitement levels of the now infamous Handforth  Parish Council meeting but Ray is working on being the new Jackie Weaver.

A further exciting development has been the launch of our new-look website, now up and running on oldcamdenians.info. It’s much more user friendly and has lots of info about members, eminent OCs, old photos, the newsletter archive, merchandise (or merch!). Do have a look if you haven’t already and if you have any observations do give us feedback.






